
PEIWI EMAIL COMMUNICATION DATABASE 
 
Would you like to receive links to PEIWI newsletters, time sensitive 
invitations, special promotions and events or updates outside of the 
regular posted monthly mail to your branch?   
 
Although tradition will be maintained, PEIWI wishes to ensure our membership has access to 
information in a timely and efficient manner and match the demands of our membership. As a 
result the WI office will be collecting emails for placement into a new emailor WI database, while 
ensuring your privacy is upheld and not shared. 
 
To facilitate this process PEIWI wants to ensure all email communications sent to you is with your 
consent.   If you would like to receive email communications and to ensure the requirements of 
the Canadian Anti-Spam Law, effective July 1, 2014 are upheld, we would ask if you are interested 
in becoming part of our database, to please sign and supply your email below.  

 
Branch Name: __________________________Date:________________ 
Please check applicable for your branch: 

 Please send monthly mailout and all other relevant email by email only, 

and stop our monthly Canada Post mailed mailouts. 

 Please send monthly mailout and all other relevant email and continue 

our traditional monthly Canada Post mailed mailouts. 

 
I grant my consent to be part of the WI email database.  

 

Name Email Signature 

 
 

  

 
 

  

 
 

  

 
 

  

 
 

  

 
 

  

 
 

  

 
 

  

 
 

  

 
 

  

   



 
 


